From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 2:30 PM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Camping restrictions in city parks

From: Thomas Link <dakota.link3@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 2:29 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Camping restrictions in city parks

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dakota.link3@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

City council members,
I'm writing to encourage you to vote for more restrictions on camping in city parks.

Thank you,
Thomas Link



